
Friday, April 24, 2020

Dear parent/guardian,

As you are well aware, the 2020 school year is ending like no other in recent memory. The need to slow the spread of 
COVID-19 and socially distance continues to be critical in order to keep students, families and staff members in the 
Davis School District safe.

As we move closer to the end of the school year, schools will be implementing a districtwide plan for remote 
learning, individualized student support and wrap-up. Those plans will be standard for our elementary schools, junior 
high schools and high schools.  

Overall, the district will adhere to the following schedule:

Now through May 15 — Continuation of Remote Learning
	 During this time, students will continue to receive:
		  • Remote instruction from teachers. 
		  • Forty minutes total of instruction and homework activity per class period. 
		  • If needed, Grab-and-Go lunch and breakfast meals and technology assistance.

May 18 through May 29 — Individualized Student Support and Wrap-up 
	 During this time, students can:
		  • Connect remotely with teachers for needed individualized support. 
		  • Visit schools to carry out exit procedures. They will be expected to strictly adhere to safety
			   guidelines (location, numbers, distancing, personal protective equipment, etc.) 
		  • Turn in computers, library books, instruments, etc. If district devices are needed to continue work, 	
			   parents and schools can arrange for a return at a later date. 
		  • Take care of other end-of-year school business at the school.
		  • Continue to receive, if needed, Grab-and-Go lunch and breakfast meals and technology assistance.
  
In addition, if your child or any child you know is in need of weekend pantry pack assistance, please contact your 
boundary school for information regarding pickup locations. For more detailed SCHOOL CHECK OUT information, 
please refer to the attached letter from your child’s principal. 

We know this is a unique set of circumstances. Because of the need for social distancing, we have to take this 
longer-than-typical period of time to successfully close out the school year and prepare for the next one. We also 
appreciate everything you’ve done to help us educate your child. 

Sincerely, 

Reid Newey
Superintendent							    
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